
Delwyn Rance 
DDA 
 
Dear Ms Rance, 
 
Further to my earlier communication I list a number of 
areas in DDA structure that require reform : 
 
 -  Effective Human Rights legislation in workplaces 
    (incl. & especially Govt.) to provide avenues for 
    victims to attain advocacy and redress re DDA 
 
 -   Effective legislation to prevent the need for 
victims to seek DDA redress (and similar avenue/s)  
 
 -  Effective legislation preventing employers from controlling/influencing decision 
making 
 
 -   Make HREOC properly independent and fair  
 
 -   DDA to ensure effective Advocacy re HREOC Claims 
 
 -   Ensure Comcare does not ignore DDA, similar laws  
         
 -   Ensure power structure not geared to ignore DDA 
 
Please acknowledge this communication a.s.a.p. Thanks. 
 
Very truly, 
J W Filsell 
 


